
                                              

Dear parents/ carers, 
To ensure the smooth running of school from June 1st please take a moment to read this letter containing all 

the information you will need for sending your child/ren to school. Even if your children have already been 

attending there have been changes to the current system so it is important you read this. 

 Children are required to wear school uniform and will require their PE kits. 

Please also bring clothing suitable for the weather because we will be going outside as much as 

possible, rain or shine.  

 We ask children to bring their own snacks and drinks including enough water for the day as the drinks 

fountains will be turned off. 

 School lunches will be in the form of Deli Bags which will be brought to the children. There will be no 

choice of contents. On week one we are going to provide hot deli bags and then cold deli bags the 

next week, we will then ask the children which they prefer.  

 You can bring a packed lunch from home if you would prefer. 

 Children will have their own equipment but can bring in a pencil case with felt pens, scissors, glue 

stick and pencil crayons.   

 There will be no homework set. 

 Children will be kept in their own ‘bubble’ with, as far as possible the same staff. 

 There will be a staggered entry in the morning and at the end of the day to avoid the other bubbles. 

 Movement around school will be limited as far as possible. 

Playtimes and lunchtime will be staggered and children will stay in their own areas and will not be 

allowed to mix with children from a different bubble, and will be socially distant within their bubble. 

Dropping off  

 Please wait in cars with your children until you see a member of staff. 

 If children are walking to school please line up with social distancing and wait on the spots provided. 

 Please do not arrive early or late. 

Collection 

 Depending on your collection and drop off arrangements (See below) please only send one parent 

per child to pick up and stay in your cars where possible until you see a member of staff at the gates. 

 

 School will be closed on Friday afternoon for deep cleaning and PPA for staff to produce home 

learning and planning for the next week. 
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Group Information 

Your child… ……………………………………………………….. 

is in GROUP……… ……………………………………………………….….. 

with ADULT 

 

 
 

Group Arrival at Entrance and exit Teacher In 
classroom 

Leaving at 

Cherry 
Group 1 

9am  Please use the main playground 
entrance. 
 

Mrs 
Fawbert/Mrs 
Constable 

Cherry 2.45pm 
 
Friday – 12pm 

Cherry 
Group 2 
 

9.15am Please use main playground 
entrance 
 

Mrs 
Fawbert/Mrs 
Constable 

Cherry 3.pm 
 
Friday - 12.15pm 

Willow  
Group 1 

9am Please use main playground 
 

Mrs Gray Willow 2.45pm 
 
Friday -  12pm 

Willow  
Group 2 

9.15am 
 

Please use main playground 
entrance 
 

Mrs Gray Willow 3pm 
 
Friday  - 12.15pm 

Oak 
Group 1 

9am Please use top gate near to 
Reception 

Mrs 
Madagan/Miss 
Hudspith 

Sycamore 2.45pm 
 
Friday 12pm 

Oak  
Group 2 

9.15am Please use top gate near to 
Reception 

Mrs 
Madagan/Miss 
Hudspith 

Sycamore 3pm 
 
Friday 12.15pm 

Chestnut 
Group 1 

9am Please use top gate near to 
Reception 

Miss 
Letchford/Mrs 
Smith 

Maple 2.45pm 
 
Friday 12pm 

Chestnut 
Group 2 

9.15am Please use top gate near to 
Reception 

Miss 
Letchford/Mrs 
Smith 

Maple 3pm 
 
Friday 12.15pm 

Keyworker 
Children/ 
children 
already in 
school 
 

9am Please use top gate near to 
Reception 

Miss 
Letchford/Mrs 
Smith 

Maple 3pm 
 
 
Friday - 12pm 


